


 
 

Get Your Lead Line Replaced Free of Charge! 
 

Greater Cincinnati Water Works is starting a project soon in Hyde 
Park. 

 

You may be able to get your privately-owned lead service line 
replaced at no cost to you if you live on these streets: 

• Besuden Court 
• Burch Ave. 
• Clarkwood Place 
• Erie Ave. 
• Kendall Ave. 
• Madison Road 
• Mooney Ave. 
• Stettinius Ave. 
• Villa Lane 

(**See map for precise locations) 

 

Call 513-651-LEAD (5323) or email us at lead@gcww.cincinnati-
oh.gov for more information. 

Act Now While Funding is Available 



 



Erie, Burch, Kendall Water Main Replacement ProjectDate: 3/7/2024
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The  upcoming  water  main  replacement  project  starting  in  late  spring
2024  includes  185  lead  service  lines.  The  project  is  an

opportunity  for  these  customers  to  have  GCWW  replace  their  lead 
service line  at  no  cost.  Please  call  513-651-LEAD (5323)  or  email

lead@gcww.cincinnati-oh.gov  for  more  information.


